
The Pratt Promotes Digital Literacy 
with New Wash & Learn Program

Center will visit laundromat sites twice a month, 
providing important workforce development 
programming. As always, the Library’s programs and 
services are free of charge.A CREATIVE PARTNERSHIP IS PUTTING A 

NEW SPIN ON DOING YOUR LAUNDRY. 
According to research, the average 
American spends 90 minutes a 
week in a laundromat with only half 
of that time spent doing laundry. 

Combine this with a tangible need for digital access 
and training in Baltimore City, and you’ve got Wash 
& Learn (WALI), an innovative initiative that is 
placing the library’s much-needed resources in four 
local laundromats. 

“The more the Library can be a presence in the 
community, the better” says Pratt President and CEO 
Heidi Daniel. “WALI 
is about removing 
barriers and making sure 
all Baltimoreans can take 
advantage of the myriad 
of services that the Pratt 
offers as a 21st-century 
library. It’s exciting to offer our programs in spaces 
that act as community anchors in the same way our 
branches do.”

In partnership with The Robert W. Deutsch 
Foundation, Media Democracy Fund, and Libraries 
Without Borders, the Pratt has equipped four 
landromats with technology installations, providing 
laptops and iPads for use whenever the laundromat 
is open. Customers can take a seat and follow basic 
technology tutorials, search for jobs, or connect with 
community resources, while children can develop 
early literacy skills, emotional intelligence, and 
basic coding skills on iPads. These tech stations 
look to promote digital equity, offering access and 
opportunities to connect.  

Two of these laundromats will also feature the 
best resource the Pratt has to offer: librarians! 
WALI librarians are specially selected and specifically 
trained with expertise in early childhood literacy, 
technology, and Spanish. Teen outreach will be 
available four days a week. The Library’s Mobile Job 

This summer the Pratt and community partners transformed 
laundromats into pop-up libraries! 

This program represents an exciting new chapter 
for the Pratt with a clear nod to its core mission. “At 
the end of the day, it’s about access and opportunity,” 
says Daniel. “We want to make the passive time 
people spend in laundromats more active and 
engaging. You can work with a librarian to make your 
first resume or take your child to a storytime that 
sparks their love of learning. You might be able to take 
that first step towards a better life while meeting a 
very basic need.” 

WALI launched in June at HIPP Laundromat on 
Pulaski Highway, Laundry City on Frederick Ave, 
and two Sudsville Laundromats on Erdman Ave and 
Reisterstown Road. 

For donors and friends of the l ibrary.
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Community partners and City officials join 
Pratt Library staff to launch Wash & Learn.

FROM HEIDI DANIEL

Welcome Home
Each year, 500,000 people pass through 
the doors of the Central Library. Soon 
that number will double!   

JUST  AS KIDS COUNT DOWN THE LAST DAYS 
until summer break, we at the Enoch 
Pratt Free Library are eagerly counting 
down the days until fall. That’s because 
after a three-year renovation we will 
formally cut the ribbon and “re-open” 

our beautiful, historic Central Library. Please 
mark your calendars and join us for the Free 
Open House and Block Party celebration on 
Saturday, September 14 from noon to 4 p.m. 

	 The Central Library is a landmark 
building for the city of Baltimore. While 

its architectural details 
are stunning, the building 
signifies so much more. The 
Pratt Library is a place of 
possibilities for everyone 
who walks through its doors. 
For the children who will 
visit the goldfish pond and 
marvel at the new mosaic in 

the Children’s Library, it is a place to dream 
about a future where they can be anything 
they aspire to be. For the job seekers who 
will write resumes and learn skills inside our 
new glass-enclosed classrooms in the Job and 
Career Center, the Pratt is a place to discover 
opportunities that may change the trajectories 
of their lives. And for the teens who will utilize 
the new makerspace with its state-of-the-art 
technology and recording studio, the library 
may be the place they find the passion that 
drives them to reach for more. I don’t know 
of any other place where all of those dreams, 
opportunities, and passions come together 
under one roof. 

	 That is why we’re hoping even more people 
will visit the Central Library. Over the next 
year, it is our goal to welcome one million 
people to the building. A transformative 
gift from Sandra R. Berman will help us to 
do just that! With this additional financial 
support, we will offer a full year of powerhouse 
programming and expanded activities for all 
ages. Join us for receptions and talks with 
notable authors including Jon Meacham and 
Colson Whitehead, take advantage of 3D 
printing and sophisticated graphic design 
programs in our new Teen Wing, or simply 
curl up with a laptop in a comfortable learning 
lounge. This is your library!

	 Through the years, your support has been 
crucial in building this institution, and I want 
to sincerely thank you. With your help, the 
Pratt Library will remain a beacon of hope and 
a place of possibility for years to come.

HEIDI DANIEL, President & Chief Executive Officer

HEIDI DANIEL  
PRESIDENT AND  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

Pratt staff assist community members at one of the WALI pop–up 
libraries.

“…The more the Library can be 
a presence in the community, 

the better.”



After more than 20 years of planning and 3 years of work, the renovation of the historic Central Library is nearing completion.

Preserving the past, 
positioned for the future…

“We both realized that if you don’t create job opportunities for people, 
including young people, we will never address the difficult issues facing our 
city,” says Butler.  “When we do open up those opportunities, we create a sense 
of hope in the future among our residents that otherwise would not exist.” 
Nancy saw BGE’s Mobile Job Center as a positive model and worked with 
Baltimore City to extend the initiative. “Once Nancy gets her mind wrapped 
around an idea that she’s passionate about, there’s not a lot of talk, it’s all 
action,” explains Butler.  “She wants to make a difference in the city, and she 
knows how to leverage whatever resources she has to make that happen.”

Nancy is thrilled about the other community-based initiatives the Pratt’s 
President and CEO Heidi Daniel is creating. “She is bringing the Library even 
more into the 21st century,” Nancy says. Butler agrees. “The library continues 
to be a place for collaboration that offers much needed resources to the 
community,” he says. “That’s the roadmap Heidi is putting together.” 

On September 14, Nancy’s tireless work as a Board member and co-chair 
of the highly successful Pratt Campaign for Central Library Renovations will 
be on full display as city residents celebrate the grand re-opening of the newly 
refurbished Central Library.  “I’m very proud of this city, but we all must be,” 
Nancy says.  “We need everyone’s ideas for how to make us better.”

O N A SPRING DAY IN 1938, a young engineering student from Baltimore 
Polytechnic Institute was leaving the Forest Park branch with 
a friend when he literally collided with a young woman coming 
in through the front door. Willard Hackerman, then barely 19, 
asked 18-year-old Lillian Patz out for a date that same night and 
they were married three years later. Willard would soon join 

Whiting-Turner, and with the steady growth of the company, the Hackerman 
name became synonymous with civic and philanthropic leadership. Their 
support included a generous gift to maintain the branch where they first met. 

Lillian and Willard’s daughter Nancy, like her parents, was an early library fan.  
“I wanted to get my library card at the Pimlico branch,” Nancy recalls, “but I 
was too young to sign my name.” Her father came to the rescue. “He scratched 
my name on the card so I could copy over it,” she says. Over the years, Nancy 
would carry on the family tradition of supporting the Pratt, particularly as 
the institution placed a growing focus on addressing the challenges facing city 
residents. Fifteen years ago, she joined the board where she remains today.

“The library plays such an extraordinary role in the Baltimore community,” 
Nancy says.  “So many of the branches are located in underserved 
neighborhoods that are facing tough issues like food deserts and joblessness,” 
she explains.  “There are a million opportunities for our libraries to improve 
these conditions by giving people the information and tools and support they 
need to transform their lives and get back on their feet.”  Pratt programs that 
help job seekers improve their chances of finding employment are of particular 
interest to her.  In former Pratt board member Calvin Butler, the CEO of BGE, 
Nancy found a true partner. 

Nancy Hackerman     
DONOR SPOTLIGHT

BY CHRISTY MACY
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Giving to the Pratt is easy.
Go to WWW.PRATTLIBRARY.ORG/GIVE to make an online credit card donation.

Plaque at the Forest Park Branch (pictured above) 
where Lillian and Willard met in 1938.

“The library plays such an extraordinary role in the 
community. So many of the branches are located in 
underserved neighborhoods that are facing tough 

issues like food deserts and joblessness.”

ELIZABETH K. MOSER CENTRAL HALL
The gorgeous skylight and architectural details in the Central Hall 
have been restored to their original grandeur. 

ROBERT S. HILLMAN JOB & CAREER CENTER
The new 5,400 square-foot Job & Career Center will offer workforce 
development programming to 30,000 people every year.

HACKERMAN FAMILY BEST & NEXT
Designed in a Roman Renaissance style, the ceiling is one of the 
most frequently photographed features in the Library. The new 
space will house the most popular items in the collection and 
provide comfortable, café-style seating.

EARL CENTER FOR TEEN LEARNING AND LEADERSHIP
The new dedicated teen center features flexible and varied spaces 
to facilitate informal learning and educational support, including 
the full teen collection and maker spaces.

FRANCE-MERRICK CREATIVE ARTS CENTER
The new space will house exhibitions, live concerts, theatrical 
performances, and more. It will serve as the main hub for the 
Library’s “Arts @ the Pratt” programming.



Sandra P. Gohn, Partner 
DLA PiperSelections from the CEO

Trying to decide what to read next? Save a little time and 
take a page from us. We asked Pratt President & CEO Heidi 
Daniel for some of her favorite recent reads. Make sure to check 
these books out from your local library branch! 

LIBRARY BOARDS  
OF TRUSTEES AND  
DIRECTORS FY2020

BY CHRISTY MACY

COMMUNITY

Community Partners  
Baltimore’s peace organizers and the Pratt join forces.
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young people today who share 
that feeling of wanting to fit 
in, who struggle with ongoing 
violence, who believe grownups 
don’t understand them.” She 
and her “peace goon” activists 
collaborated with the Pratt to 
help lead conversations in all 22 
library branches. 

The Pratt also helped 
support another citywide 
campaign, “Choose Civility,” 
and asked Erricka and her 
trained volunteers to host and 
help facilitate those community 
conversations in local Pratt 
libraries. “It’s not easy to build a 
movement,” she admits, “but grappling together with these really 
tough issues that so often divide us is part of that process.”

On a broader scale, the Pratt Library supports the Ceasefire 
movement by spreading the word about its activities and promoting 
its message of non-violence. It offers spaces in its local branches to 
hold their meetings and activities, says Erricka, and dramatically 
expands the visibility of the movement by putting up their flyers 
and posters and calendars of events. Plus, she says, “Pratt Libraries 
are safe, and open, and free, and accessible, and its employees care 
deeply about what must be done to improve our City.” 

Erricka remembers the 2015 Freddie Gray uprising when the 
Pratt Library in Penn North opened its doors when so many others 
were slamming theirs shut. “That kind of positive response reflects 
the high level of trust that the Pratt has earned in our communities 
over the years.”

And the Pratt will again organize the “One Book” initiative, 
with the selected book to be announced when the author joins 
Baltimore’s 7th and 8th graders at the Central Library for a free 
event on October 1, 2019. Once again, Ceasefire mediators will 
gather in Pratt branches citywide to help spark and lead those 
critically important discussions. And thanks to a recently donated 
car, Erricka can more easily attend the growing number of meetings 
and trainings that now fill her days.

Now in its third year, “Baltimore Ceasefire 365” continues to 
inspire anti-gun violence activities across the city. The success of its 
mission relies on the principle that no one person or organization 
can end the epidemic of violence by themselves. 

“The whole city has to own it and do it together,” says Erricka.
In response, the Pratt Library has become a significant partner 

in these peace-focused efforts. Last year, in partnership with the 
T. Rowe Price Foundation and Baltimore City Public Schools, the 
Library launched the “One Book Baltimore” initiative that provides 
7th and 8th graders and their families the chance to connect with 
each other by reading the same book.

Dear Martin, written by Nic Stone, is the story of a young 
Black kid who writes letters to Dr. Martin Luther King. “This was 
such a great choice,” says Erricka, “because it speaks to so many 

THERE ARE MANY REASONS FOR ERRICKA BRIDGEFORD, a courageous 
grassroots organizer committed to ending gun violence in 
Baltimore, to feel discouraged. Last year, 309 people were 
killed in the city, and through July of this year, 151 citizens 
were gunned down. While those headlines break her heart, 

Erricka’s message remains “obstinately” one of hope and resilience.  
“I have a deep belief that change will come to Baltimore,” she says.

For nearly 20 years, Erricka worked in communities across the city 
as a trained mediator. But one day, in the spring of 2017, her 19-year-old 
son Paul turned to her and asked: “Mom, did you know that the murder 
rate in Baltimore is higher than ever before?” After a restless night, 
Erricka came up with a plan: “What if we designated just three days 
when nobody in Baltimore is going to kill anyone, and we’re going to 
celebrate life instead?”

“Pratt Libraries are safe, and open, and free, 
and accessible, and its employees care deeply 

about what must be done to improve our City.”

The Great Believers  
by Rebecca Makkai

This beautifully written novel tells 
the story of Chicago’s gay community 
as it deals with the AIDS crisis in the 
1980s alongside a gripping tale of a 
mother searching for her daughter 
in modern day Paris. What I loved 
about this book was its ability to create 
both a logical and emotional context 
for the AIDS epidemic, while also 
acknowledging that the pain of those 
losses are very much still with us. It’s a 
tearjerker, but ultimately hopeful about 
the human ability to move on. I am so 
excited for Rebecca Makkai to come 
talk about her book on Wednesday Sep-
tember 11th at the Central Library.

Maid 
by Stephanie Land

Memoirs have always been one 
of my favorite genres of books 
and Land’s powerful first book 
is a reminder of exactly why. An 
unplanned pregnancy leads Stephanie 
to give up college and begin work as a 
maid. As the book unfolds, with a lyri-
cally frank tone, you realize that Land 
is unpacking just how much work it 
is to be poor and under-served in our 

country. It’s a much needed reminder 
that attention must be paid to all of 
those around us.

Daisy Jones & The Six 
by Taylor Jenkins Reid

If you’re looking for something to 
read on the beach, look no further! 
Reid crafts a delightful oral history 
of a fictional 70s rock band led by 
Daisy Jones. The characters are richly 
drawn, the situations wild, and the 
style is constantly fresh and funny. 
You’ll finish the book and be instantly 
ready for the movie!

The Care and Feeding of  
Ravenously Hungry Girls   
by Taylor Anissa Gray

When I first heard this book 
described as a cross between “An 
American Marriage” and “The Moth-
ers,” I knew I had to read it. I was not 
disappointed. The story explores the 
relationship between mothers and 
daughters (complicated, as you can 
imagine!). It’s also about how families 
come together in difficult times to 
take care of each other and provide 
“home” for each other. It’s incredibly 
specific and universal at the same time.
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Sandra Levi Gerstung
Mr. Michael Gittings
Suzanne L. Given
Mr. Steven L. Goldberg
Samuel T. Goldberg M.D., DFAPA
Archie Golden and Penny 

Cordish
Gary Goldstein
Stuart and Linda Grossman
Ms. Nicole M. Gudzowsky
Mr. Anuj Gupta and Mrs. Himani 

Shishodia
Ms. Elizabeth A. Hafey
Mr. Michael Hardy
Mr. Timothy Hartnett and Mrs. 

Chelsea Leyh Hartnett
Betsy and George Hess 
Ms. Rachel Hess-Mutinda
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel B. Hirschhorn
Hoffberger Moving Services
Richard L. Huether
Ms. Elizabeth Huttar
Mr. and Mrs. Kempton M. 

Ingersol
Lynn and John Jean
Ms. Priscilla C. Johnson
Mrs. Tanesha Johnson-Davis
Mr. Anuraag Kansal
Ms. Marie Karpinski
Ms. Mary Jo Kirschman
Mr. John R. Lamoureux
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Landau
Mr. Matthew Lawton
Mr. Matthew Lengel and Mr. 

Nicholas Meeks
Henry and Sarah F. Lord
Carol Macht and Sheldon 

Lerman
Mrs. Melissa Mack
Ms. Karen R. Malinowski
Dr. Frank C. Marino Foundation
Mr. Christopher Martin
Ms. Vanessa Martin
Mr. Fred D. Mason, 3rd
Mr. Singleton Mathews
Ms. Nichole McGuire and Mr. 

Bruce Broseker
Ms. Pepper K. Mintz
Ernest J. Muldrow
Miss Katharine Mundy
Timothy and Jeanne Nicholl
Mr. and Mrs. David Wells Obrecht
Lee and Marilyn Ogburn
Ms. Susan O. Owen
Ms. Amanda C. Owens
Mr. Didon M. Pachner
Mr. Jeffrey C. Palkovitz
Mr. Joseph Palumbo
Ms. Emily Patterson
Mr. Michael Peters
Ms. Ruth L. Potts
The Isaac and Leah Potts 

Foundation
Bill and Teddy Reynolds
Ms. Cynthia Rice
Mr. and Mrs. David and Kristina 

Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Grant Roch
Ms. Nan Rohrer
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Shepherd
Mr. Scott Sherman and Ms. Julie 

Rothman
Ms. Mary K. Shock
Ms. Madelyn Jane Siegel and Mr. 

Howell Steven Baum
Mr. Colin Fraser Smith and Ms. 

Carole Hamlin
Ms. Claire Smith
Southern Glazer’s Wine and 

Spirits Charitable Fund
Joan and Tom Spence
Drs. Andrew Stolbach and Joyce 

Jones
Ms. Anne Luetkemeyer Stone
Lynne M. Stuart
Mr. Joseph C. Szper
Mr. Leroy Taylor, Jr.
Shelly and Mark Terranova
Louis B. Thalheimer and Juliet 

A. Eurich
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Thornbery
Ms. Maria C. Tillman
Toyota Motor Sales, USA
Dr. Anna L. Trifillis
Mr. William C. Trimble, Jr.
Ms. Ann M. Vrabel
Dr. Charles Emerson Walker
Ms. Mimi Washington
Mrs. Michelle Wassmuth
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Weiner
Ms. Teresa Woodard
Mr. Jonathan M. Zenilman

$250–$499

Anonymous (19)
Yolanda Abel

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Aceto
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Alexander
Ms. Sarah B. Allinson
Ms. Jillian Alm
Mr. Theodore Atkinson
Mr. Vimal W. Atukorala
Mrs. Mary I. Azrael
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Baker
The Baltimore Museum of Art
Ms. Sandra A Banisky
Ms. Rebecca A. Barclay
Ms. Janet Barnes
Mr. Scott Bellows
Miss Alyssa Bergey
Bunny Bernstein
Mary Bickford
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin L. Bigham
Betty Bird
Rosa Bivens, L.C.S.W.-C.
Ms. Rosalind Bowman
Ms. Kaitlin Brennan
Wendy Joy Bridges
David Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas E. Brown
Mr. Charles C. Brown
Mr. Ron E. Brown
Ms. Alyssa L. Brown
Deborah Brown-Demery
Elizabeth J. Bruen
Mr. Anthony W. Buechner, Jr.
Mr. Daniel Bunch
Ms. Katelyn Burgess
Ms. Megan Burnett
Ms. Tinika Burris
The Honorable and Mrs. J. Norris 

Byrnes
Dr. Jenna Canzoniero
Mr. and Ms. Anthony M. Carey
Marilyn and David Carp
Mr. Michael Carroll
Mr. Michael Carson
Ms. Katharine Castro
Ms. Caitlin L. Clarke
Ms. Anna Clarkson
Ms. Rachel Collier
Ms. Carey E. Connelly
Robert and Teresa Cook
Karen and Rick Corcoran, Sr.
Mrs. Barbara D. Cornman
Ms. Deanna Costa
Ms. Kathleen A. Costigan
Michael and Caitlin Cross-Barnet
Mrs. Mary E. Cumming
Mr. Craig Cutter
Ms. Mary V. Dalanon
Mr. Michael Darenberg
Mr. John C. Davison
James J. Dawson
Mr. Matthew M. de Rouville
Ms. Berol Dewdney
Mr. and Ms. Jeffrey Dibble
Mr. Lewis Hurt Diuguid
Mr. and Mrs. David Donato
Mrs. Erin Halferty Dori
Ms. Sheila Dugan
Ms. Judith M. Dye
Mr. James Tyler Ebeling
Eden Goldberg Fund
Ms. Casandra E. Fallin
Katherine Feldman
Ms. Sherri Feldman
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Fine
Lance Carl Finney
Mr. Jay M. Fisher
Ms. Diana G. Curran and Dr. J. 

Gunnar Fisher
Mrs. Sara W. Fishman
Charlotte B. Floyd
Mrs. Maggie Ford
Ms. Marjorie Forster
Mr. Andrew C. Frake
Ms. Wendy R. Fredericks and Mr. 

John R. Whitaker
Ms. Stacy Freed
Mr. Andrew Freedman
Gerard J. Gaeng
Dr. Mona K. Gahunia
Mr. Michael Gedraitis
Ms. Jess Gill
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Ginsburg
Sue Glick
Ms. Karen Nash-Goetz and Mr. 

Charles J. Goetz
Dr. Michael Gordon
Ms. Kerry Graham
Kathy Graning
Miss Elizabeth Guelde
Anne and David Hamburger
Mr. Edward C. Hammerberg
Ms. Rosanne Hanratty
Charleen Harris
Ellie Hart
Mr. Nicholas Hawkins
Ms. Bobbie J. Henderson
Ms. Polly E. Heninger
Ms. Stephanie Herrera
Ms. Eva P. Higgins
Ms. Karen Hogan
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hollander
Edward and Aviva Hord
Ruth S. Horowitz, M.D.
Mrs. Christine Hurt
Mr. David M. Imre and Mr. 

Thomas F. Crusse
Mr. Peter Jansson
Kirsten and Dwight Johnson
Mrs. Danielle Johnson
Ms. Marissa Johnson
Mr. Kevin D. Joseph
Mr. Francis A. Kasper
Drs. Nancy Kass  and Sean Tunis
Eric Katkow
Dr. Anna Kaufman
Shirley Kaufman
Mrs. Florence Kayne
Mr. and Mrs. Charles P. H. Kernan
Mr. and Ms. David Kline
Ms. Katherine Julia Klosek
Mr. Jeffrey Knox
Mrs. Robyn Kolas
Ms. Priscilla Korompis
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon E. Krabbe
Ms. Sheila Lambowitz
Ms. Kathleen Lane
Mr. Harris M. Levy
Ms. Karen Long
Lorentzen Charitable Trust
Ms. Christianna Luy
Mr. and Mrs. Leewood Macer, Jr.
Ms. Sylvia Mackey
Ms. Lori Malbrough
Ms. Colleen Martin-Lauer
Mr. Trevor Mayo
Ms. Lindsay McConnell
Mr. and Mrs. Scott R. McIntosh
Mr. Douglas S. Meek
Ms. Natasha Mehu
Mr. Kevin Mercer
Ms. Peggy Meyer
Dr. Redonda Miller
Mr. Robert Mock
Sheila and Tom Moore
Mr. Charles F. Morgan and Ms. 

Susan Larson
Mr. Jeremy Moser
Elizabeth and Alfred Nance
Betsy and David Nelson
Mr. Craig J. Newcomb
Ms. Ebony Nicholson
The Charles & Margaret M.H. 

Obrecht Family Foundation
James C. Oliver
Ms. Fiona Ong
Mrs. Elizabeth Paal Goss
Ms. Gretchen Paige
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Pappas
Ms. Linda E. Pardoe
Mr. Timothy Peddie
Mr. Adam Peichert
Mr. Philip J. Perkins
Laurel and Xander Perry
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas G. Peter
Ms. Katherine Pisano
Ms. Veronica R. Piskor
Mrs. Thomasina Poirot
Ms. Kathleen Pomento
Mr. Robert Price
Robert C. Raglin
Mr. Christopher Rahl
Marsha and John Ramsay
Ms. Megan Reilly
Joyce and Tom Ritchie
Mr. and Mrs. Peter B. Rosenwald
Ms. Susan F. Rudy
Erin and Matt Rummel
Mr. Antonio Sanchez
Ann and David Saunders
Monika and Eugene Schnell
Ms. Carol A. Schreter
Kimberlee Schultz
Ms. Julia J. Scott
Gail and Stephen Shawe
Ms. Gilda B Sherman
Mr. and Mrs. Julian T. Simmons
Michael J. Simon
Mr. Brian Sims
Ms. Scott Singer
Ms. Maureen Skehan
F. Louise Smith and Wayne F. 

Smith
Miss Alexandra Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Smith
Mr. Scott Solomon
Ms. Erinn Soule
Ms. Geneva Sparks
Dr. Maurice St. Pierre
June Streckfus
Mr. Timothy Sugrue
Miss Thembi Sutton
Stephen and Carolyn Sutton
Mr. and Mrs. Bronson W. 

Sweeney
Ms. Ellen Sweeney
Mr. and Mrs. D. Winston Tabb
Ms. Maria Tarmoun
Mr. Chad Terry
Ms. Terri Turner
Mr. Nicholas Urbonowicz
Dr. Katlyn Van Dyke
Dr. Sanjeev Varghese
Donna and Mike Waller
Ms. Ashley Watson
Mr. John G. Watt
Ms. Noelle Webster
Fred and Andi Weiss
Ms. Laura Werther
Mr. Phillip Westry

PRATT SOCIETY DONORS

*DECEASED



The following list includes corpora-
tions and individuals that sponsored 
one or both of the Enoch Pratt Free 
Library’s two signature events, the 
10th Anniversary Black & White Party 
and Mr. Pratt Presents. In 2019, these 
events raised more than $600,000 to 
support the free programs and services 
at the Pratt! 

LIBRARIANS CIRCLE 

 

The Estate of Miss Howard Hubbard
Robert Meyerhoff & Rheda Becker

NOVELISTS CIRCLE 

Mychelle Farmer and James 
DeGraffenreidt 

Claire and Allan Jensen

 

POETS CIRCLE 

The Baum Family Foundation
Annie Grossberg & Jacob Hodes
Mary and James Miller
Bob Williams and Kathleen Hogan

BIOGRAPHERS CIRCLE 

The Agora Companies
Ayers Saint Gross
Joceyln and Steven Boothe
The Bozzuto Group
Brown Advisory
Gordon Feinblatt

Sandy Hillman Communications
Howard Bank
Wendy Jachman & Jeffrey Scherr
JLL
Caroline Lapan, in memory of  

Sheldon Lapan
Legg Mason
M&T Bank
McGuireWoods
Lenel Srochi-Meyerhoff & John Meyerhoff
Terry Morgenthaler & Patrick Kerins
Lynn and Phil Rauch
Vernon Reid
Transamerica
WMS Partners and Bob & Pedie Killebrew
Womble Bond Dickinson

PLAYWRIGHTS CIRCLE

Atlas Restaurant Group
Baker Donelson
Curio Wellness
Duane Morris
GWWO Architects
Johns Hopkins University and Medicine
Mile One Autogroup
Miles & Stockbridge
Planit
Kate and David Powell

Quinn Evans Architects
Saul Ewing Arnstein & Lehr
T. Rowe Price

IN-KIND SPONSORS

Baltimore Spirits Company
The Baltimore Sun
Blackwater Distilling
The Brewer’s Art
The Classic Catering People
DJ Kopec
Event Pro Live
Flowers & Fancies
The Ivy Hotel
Mt. Royal Printing
Pixilated
Revolution Event Design and Production
Union3 Event Productions

Donor Roll Call, continued
Ms. Laura E. Wexler
Erica Whorley
Mrs. Ann Williams
Ms. Abena Y. Williams
Mary L. Williams Bowman
Mr. Timothy Wisniewski
Mr. and Mrs. James Wright
Ms. Emma Young
Ms. Nancy D. Young
Mr. Blake Zachary
Mr. and Mrs. H. Ronald Zielke

$100–$249

Anonymous (79)
Ms. Michelle Aaron
Mr. Jerome R. Acks, Jr.
Dr. Anne Agee
Peter and Mary Agre
A.J. Billig & Co. Auctioneers
Mr. Erik Akelaitis
Mr. Imran Akram
George and Frances Alderson
Pat Alexander
Ms. Angela E. Allen
Dr. Vernessa Alleyne
Mrs. Sheelagh Allston
Matthew C. Anacker, A.S.L.A.
Bernadette Anderson
Mr. Lawrence J. Appel
Ms. Ilene Asner
Ms. Stephanie Austin
Mr. Alexander Baca
Raymond and Patricia Bahr
Anne D. Bailliere
Dr. and Mrs. Frank H. Baker
Ms. Kelly Lynn Baker
Mr. John Barineau
Carolyn and Allen Baron
Dr. Martha Barrett
John and Mary Ann Beckley
Mrs. Priscilla L. Beirne
Ms. Amber Beitelshees
Ms. Lauren Bell
Mr. Cyril Bennett
Mrs. Kathy Benton
Ms. Cynthia A. Berman
Ms. Patricia A. Berner
Ms. Kay Berney
Mrs. Elizabeth J. Biliske and 

Mr. Patrick A. Holmes
Mr. James D. Blum
Ms. Brenda J. Bodian
Carolyn and John Boitnott
Mr. Mickey Bolmer
Stephen Bono
Drs. Arlene & Stephen Bowes
Ann and Barrington Branch
Judge Nathan Braverman and 

Ms. Lynn B. Sassin
Dr. Cecilia M. Brennecke and 

Mr. Mark Hyman
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Brown
Ms. Leslie Brown
Ms. Michelle Brown
Ms. Stacy M. Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Leo E. Bruette
Ms. Grace S. Brush
Mrs. Logan Bryant
Regina Minor Bullock
Mrs. Kate Burgin
Ms. Vicki L. Burt
Alex and Mary Bushel
Mr. John Butler
Mrs. Margarita Cambest
Ms. Keisha M. Campbell
Myrna and Ben Cardin
Ms. Elizabeth Cardona

Dr. Deborah Carter
Mr. William Cawthern
Ms. Lara J. Chamberlain
Deborah R. Chambliss
Mr. Tim Chance
Dr. S. Charache
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin D. 

Charles
David and Pat Chason
Mr. Porthira Chhim
Mrs. Phyllis T. Christ
Jonathan Claiborne and 

Deborah Diehl
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Clauson
Ms. Christine M. Cleary and 

Mr. Bradford L. Fleury
Ann Marie Codori and George 

Fisk
Ms. Amanda Cokinos
Anna B. Cole
Dr. Megan Collins, M.D.
Mr. Jeffrey Comer
Mr. and Mrs. Grafflin Cook III
Ms. Shirley E. Cooke
Ms. Judith C. Cooper
Mr. Raymond Cote
Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. 

Bartlett, Jr.
Virginia Creek
Sadie Crockin Memorial Fund 

of the League of Women 
Voters

Mrs. Linda Czyryca
Heidi Daniel and David 

Anderson
Mr. Christopher D’Arezzo and 

Dr. Wendy Smith
Gwen Davidson
Mr. Trip Deeley
Mr. Aaron DeGraffenreidt
Marion P. DeGroff
Ms. Rebecca Derry
Ms. Jeanne Poduska and Mr. 

Raymond A. DiBerardo
Elizabeth Dicembre
Mary Cole Dickerman
Susan L. Dietz
Dr. R. Scott Dingeman
Ms. Erin Dorrien and Mr. Amir 

Hammad
Mr. Milton J. Dorsch
Mr. Irwin Dorsey
Dr. John Downs
Mr. and Mrs. Carserlo Doyle
Mr. Colin Drane
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander 

Dunbar
Mr. Charles E. Dunham
Elizabeth P. Dyett
Ms. Christine U. Eccles
Mr. Mark Edelson
Dr. and Mrs. Mario A. 

Eisenberger
Mr. and Ms. Todd Elliott
Ms. Amanda Ellison
Margaret W. Engvall
Mr. Joseph Erpenbeck
Ann Evans and George Angell
Ms. Ann Evans
Ms. Stevie L. Eveland
Ms. Barbara A. Ewing
Mrs. Lauren Falcao
Lynne Farbman
Mrs. Sorelle B. Feldberg
Mr. Neville Fernandes
Ms. Elizabeth Ferrugia and Dr. 

Ronald H. Magarick

Mr. Jared Fincke
Ms. Marilyn H. Fisher and Mr. 

Allen F. Loucks
Ms. Anna Fitzgerald
Dr. and Mrs. Vincent 

Fitzpatrick III
Mrs. Nora Flack
Ms. Mindie Flamholz
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce W. Fleming
Mr. Dominic J. Fleming
Ms. Yair Flicker
Sharon M. Flynn
Mr. and Ms. John G. Folkemer
Ms. Emily F. Frank
Mr. Stephen Froelich
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. 

Fulwiler III
Mr. Francois Furstenberg
Mr. Donald W. Fusting and Ms. 

Lorraine Rocissano
Francis X. Gallagher, Jr.
George and Judy Gallahorn
Mr. Geoffrey Gamble
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Garland
Mr. Joseph Gassaway
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Geckle
Ms. Pamela Genn
Janice K. Gifford
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Gillett
Mr. Joseph M. Giordano
Ms. Diana Gisolfi
Martha and Tad Glenn
Sally B. Gold, Esq.
Ms. Barbara M Goldman
Janie Gordon
Ms. Judith A. Gottlieb
Ms. Amy Grace and Ms. Karen 

A. Blood
Mr. Darius Graham
Mr. and Mrs. Brian M. Green
Ms. Lyllis M. Green
Doug and Margee Greenberg
Bob Greenfield
Dr. and Mrs. William B. 

Greenough, M.D.
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Gregory
Ms. Sara Gross
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Gutierrez
Heather Hairston
Ms. Erin Hans
Mrs. Jill Harper
Mr. Harrison Hart
Ms. Kathleen Hayes
Ms. Frances Hays
Dr. Kenneth W. Heger
Mr. Jeff Heim
Mr. Aaron Heinsman
Mr. and Ms. Bruce D. 

Henderson
Ms. Patricia L. Henderson
JoAnn P. Henry
Barbara and Michael 

Hettleman
Ms. Alexandra Ann Hewett
Mrs. Paulette R. Hill
Jon and Lorraine Hirsch
Ms. Cassie Hoddinott
Ms. Emily Hoppe
Dolan Hubbard
Mrs. Ebony A. Hunter
Carol and Bill Hylton
Mr. Dan Hymowitz
Mrs. Khalilah Imperatrice
Jean Israel
Dr. Marcelo Jacobs-Lorena
Mr. Joseph J. Jaffa
Mr. David Jaros

Mrs. Gloria G. Johnson
Mrs. Vicky Johnson
Mrs. Joyce B. Johnston
Mr. Wayne Jones
Mr. William Jones
Ms. Allison Jones
Ms. Theresa Darlene Jones
Ms. Jill Jonnes
Averil Jordan Kadis
Drs. Marc and Riva Eichner 

Kahn
Mr. and Mrs. Larry S. Kamanitz 

CPA
Mr. Mumtaz B. Kammerer and 

Mr. Richard F. Messick
Mr. David A. Kandel and Ms. 

Betsy Krieger
Mr. Edward N. Kane, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Joel and Lori 

Kantziper
Mrs. Marion Katz
Mr. and Mrs. John Keane
Mr. Charles B. Keenan, Jr.
Mr. James I. Keenan, III
Mr. and Mrs. Mark E. 

Kellermann
Ms. Erin C. Kelly
Douglas Kelso and Claudia 

Sennett
Dr. Sarah Kendrew
Mrs. Delores P. Kerr
Ms. Mona Khajawi
Ms. Heather King
Mr. Tyson King-Meadows
Dr. Devin Kitchelt
Phyllis Kline
Mr. Kameron Knab
George M. Knauf
Ms. Elizabeth Koontz
Mr. and Mrs. Harry W. Kopp
Mr. and Mrs. Nick W. 

Kouwenhoven
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Kratz Jr.
Sharon Krumm, Ph.D., R.N.
Dr. and Mrs. Herbert A. 

Kushner
Eileen Lankford
Ms. Beth L. Laube and Mr. 

Allan H. Acton
Dr. Ronald J. Leach
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lee
Ms. Donna P. Lee
Sara W. Levi
Mrs. Jill Glassgold Levin
Sandy and Andy Levy
Ms. Elise Liberto
Mrs. April Lichtenberg
Anne Lilly
C. Z. Lister
Frances Litrenta, M.D.
Ms. Neith Little
Ms. Mary Ann Logan
Ms. Ardelia Reid Lokeman
Miss Kathleen Long
Ms. Patricia Lowe-Gould
Ms. Eileen Lunga
Alec MacGillis
Ms. Angel Maes
Sheila and Howard Maleson
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur P. Mange
Mangione Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Frank L. Margolis
Dr. Stephen Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Martin
Ms. Laura Mason
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. 

Matricardi

Mr. and Mrs. David Mauriello
Ms. Ruth W. Mayden
Mr. and Mrs. Hans F. Mayer
Ms. Sarah A. McCafferty and 

Mr. Andrew Lapayowker
Mr. Blake McCallister
Mr. Brandt McCammon
Dr. Jeanne Marie McCauley
Meghan McCorkell
Mr. Ervin McDaniel
Mrs. Karen McGee
Mr. Robert H. McGowan
John E. McIntyre and Kathleen 

Capcara
Ms. Sharon McKinley
Ms. Caitlan Meara
Mr. Peter Meredith
Linda and Tom Merryman
Nancy and Peter Mickelsen
Mr. Glen Middleton
Ms. Mary Miles
Tracy Miller and Paul Arnest
Linda L. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Miller
Teresa Miller
Aaron Milstone and Amy 

Winkelstein
Ms. Patricia J. Mitchell and Mr. 

David Marell
Mrs. Peulah Marie Moore
Robert Barber Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Frank L. Morgan, 

Jr.
Roseanna Morgan
Ms. Kimberly A. Mullaney
Mr. Peter Muncie
Annette and John Mundy
Ms. Kathryn Munnell
Ms. Jen Murray
Ms. Katherine Murtaugh
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Myrick
Mr. Thomas E. Neubauer
Ms. Linda J. Nevaldine
Ms. M. Cecilia Neville
Mary and Michael Newman
Mr. John S. Nixdorff
Ms. Deborah Nobels-McDaniel
Mr. James F. Noonan
Ms. Valerie Nopulos
Mr. Christopher Nunn
Mr. Richard A. Oloizia
Mr. Olakunle Omolabi
Mr. Michael T. O’Pecko
Dr. Lawrence C. Pakula, M.D.
Mr. John N. Papagni
Mr. and Mrs. Braddock L. 

Parks
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Paska
Ms. Erica Patterson
Ms. Tene S. Paul-McClelland
Ms. Rebecca S. Pearlman and 

Mr. Peter S. Evans
Malinda Peeples
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Pollak
Virginia T. Pond
Mr. and Mrs. Neil C. Porter
Miss Kyla Possinger
Marc Postman and Barbara 

A. Baxter
Mr. Mark Powell
Mr. John M. Prugh
Ms. April Pugh
Mr. Steve Purchase
Ms. Janet Quarles
Ms. Amelia Rambissoon
Mr. and Mrs. Charles 

Rammelkamp

Mr. and Mrs. Darius A. 
Rastegar

Mr. Justin Redd
Cyndy Renoff
Mr. Michael E. Rice
Ms. Ellen Richardson
Mr. Carl Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Robinson
Ms. Sarah G. Rocklin
Mrs. Catalina Rodriguez Lima
Dr. and Mrs. Gary Rosner
Mr. Michael Ross
Ruth and Jerome Ross
Ms. Dorothy A. Rostkowski
Mrs. Brianne Roth
Jennie Z. Rothschild
Ms. Melissa Rothstein
Ms. Lissa Rotundo
Ms. Nancy R. Rouse
Ms. Rebecca Lorraine Royal 

and Mr. Guy M. Quallich
Ms. Andrea J. Ruff and Mr. 

David B. Shapiro
Ms. Barbara L. Ruland
Mr. and Mrs. Roderick K. 

Russell
Ms. Mary V. Ruth
Ms. Sara Rutstein
Ms. Valerie Saint-Amand
Mr. Sarge Salman
Mrs. Teresa D. Sampson-Scott
Dr. Lawrence David Sandler 

and Ms. Marlene A. 
Sokoloski-Sandler

Dr. JoAnn C. Santos
Mr. Robert A. Sartwell
Ms. Joyce Sayed
Bob Scharper
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schmidt
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Schnupp
Mrs. Eleanor V. Schwark
Mr. Francis Scudellari
Mrs. Katharine Scurlock
Mrs. Rajni Sekhri
Ms. Mary Selig
Jeffrey A. Sewell
Ms. Kathleen V. Shannahan
Ms. Anita Sheckells
Ms. Sophia Silbergeld
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis G. 

Silverman
Ms. Ann C. Simmons
Kathleen Gray Simms
Mr. and Mrs. Leo G. Simonetta
Mr. Ben Skerritt-Davis
Kristine Smets and Michael 

Booth
Linda and Jim Smith
Ms. Darlene J. Smith
Ms. Kristin L. Smith
Ms. Nicole M. Smith
Dr. and Mrs. William Smulyan
Ms. Laura Spicer
Ms. Nancy Spritz and Mr. 

Jeffrey T. Weinberg
Stephanie and Hal Standiford
Mr. Arthur D. Starr
Mr. Harrison O. Steen
Janet L. Steinberg
Mr. Jeffrey R. Stern
Matthew- Daniel Stremba and 

Barbara F. Cates
Ms. Kimberly Strickland
Mr. and Mrs. M. Sears 

Strohminger
Ms. Shannon Stypula
Mrs. Stephanie Suerth

Mr. Mark J. Sugarman and Ms. 
Lenore R. Meyers

Ms. Kara B. Sulmasy and Mr. 
Fekade S. Sergew

Ms. Susan Sunderland
Rick and Cheryl Sunderland
Mr. Jonathan Swann
O. Tadele
Dr. and Mrs. John A. Talbott
Mr. James Tansey
Mr. Christopher Taylor
Mr. Gregory H. Taylor
Ms. Deborah D. Taylor
John Teichmoeller
Ms. Christina Themelis
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth L. 

Thompson Esq.
Ms. Laia Tiderman
Elva E. Tillman, Esq.
Ms. Barbara A. Tipton
Ed Tolzman, Jr.
Ms. Lori Toscano
Mary Toth
Ms. Elizabeth P. Townsend and 

Mr. Clare L. Milton
Alison and Paul Trinkoff
Linda D. Valle
Ms. Rhonda R. Van Roekel
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. 

Vance
Mrs. Pam Vanghel
Mr. Robert VanWesep
Mr. Craig Vay
Ms. Yvonne Walker
Susan Wallace
Mr. John Waters
Mrs. Alagra Weaver
Ms. Shareka Weaver
Ms. Marla Weiner
John B. Wells and Eileen F. 

Haggerty
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. 

Wheeler
Ms. Carnitra D. White
Ms. Tracy M. White
Mr. and Mrs. Wesley Whiten
Mrs. Lisa Wiegmann
Mr. Huntington Williams, III
Mrs. Lisa B. Williams
P. Gregory Williams
Mr. Ray A. Williamson
Ms. Claudia Wilson and Mr. 

Alfred L. Randall
Dr. W. Stephen Wilson
Ms. Adele A. Wilzack
Ms. Kristyn Wink
Mrs. Jennifer Winslow
Edwin Woo
Ms. Deborra Wood and Mr. 

Russell M. Propst
Ms. Trudee Wooden
Ms. Jill Wrigley and Mr. 

Michael A. Sarbanes
Dr. Anne Wyatt-Brown
Susan M. Yonkers
Michael and Barbara Young
Mr. Harold Young, III
Ms. D. B. Hopkins-Youngquist 

and Mr. Gavin R. Youngquist
Dr. and Mrs. William H. 

Zinkham M.D.

Every effort has been made to 
ensure the accuracy of donor 
listings. Please accept our 
apology if an error was made 
and notify us with corrections 
at 410.396.5283.

GALA SPONSORS

For information, CALL THE OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT AT 410-396-5283.

Have you included the Pratt Library in your will and estate plan?




